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Student safety is always of the utmost importance. SFDRCISD strives to ensure that eligible students are 

transported safely to and from their school campuses and homes. District policy requires that an authorized 

parent/guardian or designee must be at the bus stop to receive Pre-Kindergarten(PK) through 2nd Grade 

children. However, if the parent/guardian has a Kindergarten child, and the child has a sibling in the 3rd, 

4th or 5th grade, and rides on the same assigned bus, then the parent/guardian may authorize a release to 

have the older child take responsibility for the younger child.  

 

Campus Name: ___________________________________ 

Student Name: ___________________________________ 

Parent’s Name: ___________________________________ 

Physical Address: _________________________________ 

Route Number: ___________________________________ 

Bus Stop: _______________________________________ 

 

I, ___________________________________ (parent name), parent or guardian of the 

kindergarten student listed above, authorize the San Felipe Del Rio CISD Transportation Department to 

release him/her to ___________________________________________ (name of older 

sibling). I understand that by doing so, SFDR-CISD will not be held responsible for my kindergarten 

child once he/she has exited the bus and under the care of the older sibling.  

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________ 

Cell Phone Number: ______________________________ 

Work Number: _________________________________ 

 

For Office Use Only 

Campus Principal Signature: _________________________ Date Approved: _______ 

Transportation Director Signature: ____________________ Date Approved: _______ 

  


